
                                                                                                                                   
June 15, 2022

Dear Praying friends,

We continue to pray that work will be done on our apartment building. Rumor is that the work is now scheduled 
to start in September. 

We had a good visit with Frank and Sherry DiBagno the end of May, and a few visitors came to see them at the ladies’ 
Bible study and at church on Sunday. They will be back for several days starting June 23. We have a church lunch 
planned after Frank preaches for our morning service June 26 and are expecting visitors. 

The boys finished school June 9, and we gave out cookies and tracts to their 16 teachers/helpers. Thank you for 
praying for Daniela’s exams June 13-15. She is delighted to be done with them. We do not have the results yet, but 
she thinks they will be favorable. We gave tracts and soap to 15 teachers involved in the testing. Gabriella continues 
with her preschool until June 30. 

Thank you for praying for my dad. He had a scan June 13 and is awaiting the results June 23. 
 
Sunday, Tom had the opportunity to speak with Piero about heaven and the way to get there. He and Ilario have also 
had opportunities to speak with Enrico and Monia about salvation. Please continue to pray for boldness, open 
doors, and receptive hearts. 

Thank you for your prayers!

Stephanie (for Tom, Daniela, Nino, Angelo, & Gabriella)



